
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
************************************************************************ 

 
TO:  Mayor and City Council 
 
From:  Greg Guernsey, Director 
 Planning and Development Review Department 
 
Date:  January 14, 2014 
 
RE:  Postponement of Little Woodrow’s on Burnet Road 
 
************************************************************************ 
 
The applicant and staff are requesting a postponement of the following appeal from the 
January 23, 2014, City Council meeting to the January 30, 2014, City Council meeting. 
 

Conduct a public hearing and consider an appeal by co-applicants Rick Engel, 
Joseph Longaro, and Jimmy Nassour regarding the Planning Commission’s denial 
of a conditional use permit and waiver for Little Woodrow’s, located at 5425 
Burnet Road. 

 
 
cc: Marc Ott, City Manager 
      Sue Edwards, Assistant City Manager 


